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December 16, 1996

Ms Dolores Diaz

Burlington Resources O&G Co
PO Box 4289

Farmington NM 87499

RE: Packer Leakage Retests

Dear Dolores:

Please find enclosed the inconclusive 1996 Packer Leakage Tests on the following wells:
San Juan 27-4 Ut #13 G-20-27N-04W  30-039-06992

San Juan 27-4 Ut #36  K-36-27N-04W 30-039-06810
Decker #4A O-10-32N-12W  30-045-23332

These wells need to be rescheduled and retested in a way that proves separation and shuts both zones
in for a minimum of three days. Flow the higher pressured zone until the pressure decreases enough
to determine if there is zone separation. Please notify this office a least 24 hours before tests are
conducted so that we may provide a witness, and if you have any questions please feel free to call me
at 334-6178.

Emest Cardona
Deputy O&G Inspector
EC/sh

Encs

cc: Well Files
EC File
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